
 
 

April 30, 2021 

Mr. Son Nguyen 
Audio Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554  
 
 

F. Reid Avett 
Of Counsel 
Direct Dial:  (202) 857-4425 
Direct Fax:  (202) 261-0095 
E-mail: Reid.Avett@wbd-us.com 

 

Womble Bond Dickinson (US) LLP is a member of Womble Bond Dickinson (International) Limited, which consists of independent and autonomous law firms 
providing services in the US, the UK, and elsewhere around the world. Each Womble Bond Dickinson entity is a separate legal entity and is not responsible for the 
acts or omissions of, nor can bind or obligate, another Womble Bond Dickinson entity. Womble Bond Dickinson (International) Limited does not practice law. Please 
see www.womblebonddickinson.com/us/legal-notice for further details. 

 
 Re: Request for Cancellation of Construction Permit BP-20180124AAD 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to request on behalf of Bristol County Broadcasting, Inc., the 
cancellation of Construction Permit BP-20180124AAD.  Please contact the undersigned should 
you have any questions.  
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Womble Bond Dickinson (US) LLP 

 
F. Reid Avett 
  Counsel to Bristol County Broadcasting, Inc. 
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